
Code of Conduct for all Parents/Guardians 
of JWFC Under 18 players  

As a parent/guardian of a Under 18 person playing 
football for Jersey Wanderers FC, we'd like you to 
follow this guidance to make sure everyone in our 
club is able to participate safely and enjoy football. 

It is important to remember that no matter the age, 
gender or ability of the individual, they are here to 
play football and have fun. With your support, we can maintain a positive, 
welcoming and encouraging environment where everyone enjoys playing the 
game we all love. This Code of Conduct explains how you can play your part as 
part of our Jersey Wanderers FC community: 

✓ remember that your expectations and attitudes have significant bearing on an 
individual’s engagement and behaviour towards other players, officials, coaches 
and spectators 

✓ always use positive and encouraging language towards everyone involved in 
the game or activity - not just those that you are supporting 

✓ avoid coaching an individual during training or matches, as this can be 
confusing for both the player, team and coach 

✓ respect the officials’ and coaches' decisions, but speak to us calmly if you have 
any questions 

✓ always applaud the opposition as well as our own team 

✓ adhere and promote our club’s Codes of Conducts and safeguarding standards 

✓ pay your JWFC subscriptions on time and engage in club events 

✓ talk to the Club Welfare Officer if you have a concern to report, are unhappy 
about something or have anything you need to share (details of how to report 
something are detailed on our website and are displayed at JW Park) 

We expect everyone who represents Jersey Wanderers FC to follow the 
behaviours and requests set out in this Code of Conduct. If anyone behaves in a 
way which contradicts any of the points set out above, we'll address the problem 
straight away and aim to resolve the issue. 

Continued issues and repeated breaches of this code may result in us regrettably 
asking you and your associates to leave the session, event or club permanently. 
This is something we never want to do. 

We hope you enjoy being a part of our Jersey Wanderers FC community and 
know that you are a valued member of our club.  If you have any questions, you 
can contact the JWFC Committee by emailing jerseywanderers@gmail.com 
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